MINUTES OF THE OLD LYME ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT
COMMISSION MEETING OF 3/2/11 IN THE OLD LYME
TOWN HALL

Meeting commenced at 8AM in the Old Lyme Town Hall. Present
were Susan Howard, Gerry Foster, John Stratton, Joe Camean,
Heather Gagnon( New Member) and Bob Jose.

Discussed the following:

1. Real estate news in the region including 2 new tenants
moving from Groton to New London and the Pfizer facility
in Groton is full. Also, listings within OL appear to be down
from last year.

2. No news on hiking trail progress through the State, Joe to
follow up.

3. Incubator lab space in town was discussed.

4. Notice of a OL Chamber meeting on 3/17/11.

Meeting was adjourned at 9AM.



